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Billing percentage increase
in Zarga from 91% to 98%

As a result of the WMVI’'s discussions, data and report analysis, and visits to Zarqa VVater
Administration (ZWA), Non-Revenue Water (NRW) was identified as one of the key areas to
improve in the utility’s performance. WMI prepared a draft assessment report in January 2017
which provided general observations as well as the
recommended measures to boost areas showing
shortcomings. It was found that a key-factor that
negatively affects the NRW is the meter billing effort,
which was then around 91% of the entire meters in the
working area.

Focusing on water utilities management and reform
mainly through support for design and implementation of
Performance Improvement Plans for ZWA, WMI
proposed additional diagnostic measures and solutions to
address the situation. WMI worked closely with ZWA
and its customer service department to follow up daily
on customers who were not being billed for long periods
of time, with many instances requiring separately
following up with certain customers and digging out
customer information from ZWA stored hardcopy files.
Furthermore, an agreement between WMI and ZWA to
incentivize bill readers through overtime compensation
has helped to increase the billing percentage.

Employee reading meters and producing invoices

The result of the intervention was increasing the billed percentage from 91%, which was
registered in fourth quarter 2016, to 98% by end of August 2017 for the subscriber groups that
were reached out.

The intervention will bear positive and direct impact on NRWV and the utility’s revenue. WMI will
continue to work with ZWA to achieve optimal billing percentage of subscribers in Zarqa
Governorate by end of 2017.



